
Subject: Request for Assistance re BLQ-Pico BID Renewal in CD1
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 02/27/2018 08:41 AM
To: Debby Kim <Debby.Kim@lacity.org>
CC: Moises Gomez <moises@lani.org>, Rebecca Drapper <rebecca@lani.org>

I believe, we have been referred to you by Arturo Chavez for assistance in securing the 
renewal of the BLQ-Pico Business Improvement District, a project that benefits CD1, the 
City, local business, and the community.  We are under a very tight time limit from the 
City Clerk's Office to secure needed Petition support for BID renewal.  We talked on the 
telephone recently but have experienced difficulty in re-connecting so I'm sending this 
email.    

Can you refer us to the Business Manager for the Laborer's Union Local 300 and provide a 
telephone or email contact for him?  The Council Member's support of BID Renewal with the 
Union was very important 3 years ago when we originally formed the BID with the 
Councilman's support.  

Similarly, we need to contact the property owner / developer for the shopping center 
located at Pico & Alvarado.  Your office must have had recent contacts in the center's 
entitlement process  

Debby, thank you so much for your support as we go through this difficult process.  If you 
want to talk, I'm at 818-515-2159.        
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